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Comments: Keep the Roadless Rule in Place for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear Interdisciplinary Team Leader, Alaska Roadless Rule Ken Tu,

 

Please uphold the Roadless Rule for the Tongass National Forest to help protect it from additional logging and

development. The vast majority of wild lands in the United States have been exploited, or at least touched in

some destructive way, by humans. We need to protect what is left as much as possible in its original natural

state. This land belongs to the people of the United States, not by a handful of commercial interests that wish to

exploit it for their own gain.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ehren Brav

 

Seattle, WA 98122
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